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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 RONALD COMMNT2016/2312/P 10/06/2016  16:46:27 There is a huge water tank above the prominent listed building, 'THE WORLDS END' 174 Camden 

High Street, which is visible from parkway and from Camden High Street.

If this is acceptable , then surely the water tank at 84 Parkway should be acceptable, and Council 

officers should not hound owners for petty things

100 PPA

 RONALD COMMNT2016/2312/P 10/06/2016  16:46:27100 PPA

 RONALD COMMNT2016/2312/P 10/06/2016  16:46:26100 PPA

 RONALD COMMNT2016/2312/P 10/06/2016  16:46:25100 PPA

 RONALD COMMNT2016/2312/P 10/06/2016  16:46:25100 PPA

 RONALD COMMNT2016/2312/P 10/06/2016  16:46:25100 PPA

 RONALD COMMNT2016/2312/P 10/06/2016  16:46:24100 PPA

 RONALD COMMNT2016/2312/P 10/06/2016  16:46:24100 PPA

 RONALD COMMNT2016/2312/P 10/06/2016  16:46:23100 PPA

 RONALD COMMNT2016/2312/P 10/06/2016  16:46:11100 PPA

 RONALD COMMNT2016/2312/P 10/06/2016  16:45:55100 PPA

 RONALD COMMNT2016/2312/P 10/06/2016  16:46:02100 PPA

 RONALD COMMNT2016/2312/P 10/06/2016  16:46:06100 PPA

 Judith COMMNT2016/2312/P 10/06/2016  19:18:00 What a bunch of hypocrites

you lot at camden planning department are.you make such a fuss about a water tank enclosure at this 

property, yet you seem to be very happy about a water tank on a nearby listed building at 101 Arlington 

Rd. This Application should definitely be approved.

456a bury rd

 RONALD COMMNT2016/2312/P 10/06/2016  16:46:11 There is a huge water tank above the prominent listed building, 'THE WORLDS END' 174 Camden 

High Street, which is visible from parkway and from Camden High Street.

If this is acceptable , then surely the water tank at 84 Parkway should be acceptable, and Council 

officers should not hound owners for petty things

100 PPA

 RONALD COMMNT2016/2312/P 10/06/2016  16:46:10100 PPA
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 Gary COX COMMNT2016/2418/P 10/06/2016  11:10:19 The proposed roof terrace to the rear of 33 Betterton St would impact not only the privacy of Flat 1, 33 

and other flats backing on to this area (Endell St and Shelton St) but create noise issues for surrounding 

residents.  During summer where ventilation of bedrooms is absolutely essential due to lack of air 

conditioning, there would be a direct affect from noise created on the terrace disturbing residents sleep. 

Disruption from the continuing building works of the ground floor have had a considerable impact on 

all residents of 33 Betterton St and appears to be running over schedule with work not projected to 

finish until 2017.  We strongly urge Camden planning to refuse this application in view of the 

objections by residents who would be directly impacted by this proposal.

Flat 2

33 Betterton St

WC2H 9BQ
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